

President's Office 12401 SE 320th St. Auburn, WA 98092-3622 (253) 288-3340 FAX (253) 288-3470 greenriver.edu

November 21, 2017

Mr. Keith Ninemire
Campus Crime Compliance Specialist
Clery Act Compliance Division
U.S. Department of Education
1010 Walnut Street, Suite 336
Kansas City, MO 64106-2147

RE: Program Review Report

OPE ID: 00378000 PRCN: 201610329349

Dear Mr. Ninemire,

Thank you for the opportunity to review and respond to your Preliminary Program Review Report of September 25, 2017. I am the designated Green River College official to respond to the Department of Education's findings and required actions.

We appreciate the thoroughness of the review by the team and their professionalism. We reviewed the report and made corrective actions. Attached you will find the College's detailed response to the report and actions taken since November of 2015 in our efforts to be in compliance.

Green River College cooperated fully with the investigative team and took appropriate actions to ensure compliance with each area of safety and security addressed by the Clery Act standards.

Student, staff, and community safety and security are a priority for Green River College, and the safety of our campus community is paramount.

Sincerely,

Dr. Suzanne Johnson

President

Green River College